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PINS coffee morning

St Mary's F
20th September 9am onwards L
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Dear Parent Carers

We are pleased to advise you that St Mary’s Catholic Primary, is

participating in the Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools |

(PINS) programme, which aims to improve support for children with 1— |

additional needs. b -
1_ .

As part of the project we will be holding 2 coffee mornings (1 per term)
The aim of this coffee morning is for myself Louise Harvey and Nicola
Barton from Hillingdon parent carers forum to meet informally with you, N
parent carers of children with Special Educational Needs and Disability
(SEND); no diagnosis or EHCP is required. We will tell you about HPCF, who {_
we are and what we do. Discuss concerns with parents regarding their
neurodiverse child/children. We will look to identify recurring themes.
Ensure that parent carers have their voices heard by the school Bring
parent carers together to share experiences We hope to work with
parents/carers of neurodiverse children to strengthen their relationships
with their school.
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Please try to join us and encourage other parent carers to come along too. O

We look forward to seeing you.

Hillingdon PCF
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